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STAGE 3 WATER RESTRICTIONS 
RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL 

EFFECTIVE:  Monday, July 18, 2022 
Aquifer Trigger Level ~ 640 FEET  

 
Green Valley Special Utility District (GVSUD) General Manager, Pat Allen, has initiated Stage 3 
Water Restrictions of the GVSUD Drought Contingency Plan.  GVSUD is requiring all customers to 
reduce water use by 35%. 
 
During Stage 3 Water Restriction customers are required to adhere to the following: 
 
Sprinkler or irrigation systems may water one (1) day EVERY OTHER WEEK beginning on Monday 
after Stage 3 has been initiated.  
 

BEFORE 10:00 a.m. or AFTER 8:00 p.m. 
Based on the last digit of your address 

 
• Monday  0 or 1 
• Tuesday  2 or 3 
• Wednesday   4 or 5 
• Thursday  6 or 7 
• Friday   8 or 9 

 
• If there is no street address associated with the property, such as a parkway, or if there is 
more than one street address associated with a single contiguous property, the watering day is 

Wednesday. 
 
Handheld hoses, buckers, drip irrigation systems, and soaker hoses that do not spray water in the 
air are permitted on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, BEFORE 10:00 am or AFTER 8:00 pm. 
Excessive water usage is prohibited.  
 
All customers are requested to practice water conservation and discontinue all non-essential 
water uses.  

The following is NOT ALLOWED during Stage 3 Water Restrictions: 
Vehicle washing at home, filling or refilling of swimming pools, use of aesthetic fountains or pools. 

 
Waivers/variances for new lawns must be approved by the District. 

As drought conditions continue, it may be necessary to move to Stage 4 Water Restrictions. Once 
Stage 4 Water Restrictions are declared a notice will be posted on our website www.GVSUD.org 
and the notice mailed with the next billing statement. 
 
To report water leaks or water waste please call our office at 830.914.2330 or report online  

www.GVSUD.org/327/Report-Water-Waste 

http://www.gvsud.org/327/Report-Water-Waste

